
SUSTAINABLE CONNECTICUT COMMITTEE 
 

TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR 
 
Minutes Page 1 July 24, 2018 

 

Madden Room – South Windsor Town Hall 
 

ROLL CALL 
 

Members Present: Ray Favreau, Director of Parks & Recreation 
  Michele Lipe, Director of Planning 
   
  Deputy Mayor Andrew Paterna, Town Council 
  Councilor Janice Snyder, Town Council 
  David Turkington, Supervisor, Parks & Recreation 
  Stephen Wagner, Chairman, Energy Committee 
 
Members Absent: Michael Gantick, Director of Public Works 
  Barbara Kelly, Agricultural Land Preservation Advisory 
  David Marsh, Economic Development Commission 
 

CALL MEETING TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m. 
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
1. Update on Silver Application due on August 30, 2019 

 
Mrs. Lipe reviewed the current status of the silver award application.  This 
application is due August 30, 2019.  She indicated that she hopes to have over 500 
points, 400 points are needed for the silver award.   
 
Mr. Steve Wagner presented the potential points under the energy categories.   
 
Mrs. Lipe is looking for assistance from the Committee, related to Action Item 7.1 
Sustainable Events, and Action Item 9.1 Optimize Equity.  The Committee 
discussed the application and Mrs. Lipe will follow-up with members as needed 
before the submission date. 
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ADJOURNMENT 
 
At 3:45 p.m. the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
___________________________ 
Deborah W. Reid 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


